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PRESS RELEASE

TOSCANA AEROPORTI ON THE CONCLUSION OF THE WORKS OF THE
SERVICE CONFERENCE REGARDING THE 2014-2029 FLORENCE AIRPORT
MASTER PLAN

Florence, 6 February 2019 - Toscana Aeroporti was pleased to learn that the works
of the Service Conference have ended today on a positive note, with favourable
opinions from the approximately 40 participating entities, except for the three
municipalities of Sesto Fiorentino, Prato and Campi Bisenzio, regarding the urban
development compliance of the project of the new 2014-2029 Florence Airport
Master Plan, providing for the construction of a new 2,400-metre runway and a new
terminal.

The authorisation procedure for the project, which began in 2015 and was awarded
a favourable Environmental Impact Assessment on 28 December 2017, has thus
been completed.

“We are satisfied with the conclusion of the works of the Service Conference
establishing the urban development compliance of the Florence Airport Master
Plan. Its implementation will provide the City of Florence and all of Tuscany with
strategic infrastructure to meet unsatisfied traffic demand in the region and
overcome the structural limits of the current runway,” stated Toscana Aeroporti
Chairman Marco Carrai.

‘It is the culmination of a project that has been awaited for more than 50 years and
that will provide Florence with an airport suited to the prestige enjoyed by the city
and region of Tuscany in the eyes of the world. This infrastructure will be sustainably
integrated into the local area and will also have a significant economic impact in
terms of direct and indirect new jobs,” concluded Toscana Aeroporti Chairman
Marco Carrai.
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